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The Council's preferred reporting format for crab cooperatives answer the seven questions asked by the
Council, as exemplified by the ICE report of 2013. Additionally, the Council encourages all coops'
answers to be as quantitative as possible, as well as encourage 100% compliance with filing the reports
by March 1 of each year.



